
 

 
 
 

November/December 2018 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 

 
The second week of November, we had our National Conference! This year Dr. Ezequiel Salazar and Dr. Tommy 
Ashcraft were the guest speakers. We had 468 in attendance on the second night, with 62 saved out soul 
winning. During the invitations, 45 surrendered to full-time Christian service. Our people donated funds all year 
and donated food so we could provide meals free of charge.  Praise the Lord! Let us rejoice together! 
 

We have seen many saved out soul winning. An elderly lady, who suffers with loss of memory and diabetes, invited me to come into her 
home. We were able to win her to Christ, along with her daughter. She is 83 years old and begs me to come by once a week to teach her the 
Bible. Praise the Lord! 

 
Goals for the Year 2019 and Prayer Requests 

Bible College:  Pray that we would average 40 students in our Bible college. Currently we have 30 students. Also, pray that we can move 
our men’s dormitory to the former house of Pastor Owens and fix up the house to house 15 students. To put the men’s dormitory in good 

condition, we need to install new water pipes and a new water tank on the roof, paint the house, install new electrical 
wires and purchase outlets and lightbulbs, and purchase beds and mattresses for 15 students. The Bible college 
opens its doors for a new year the last week of March! 
 
Cry of Hope for the Addicted:  We have an exciting meeting every Friday night. Right now we are averaging 15 in 
attendance. My hope for this year is to average 120 in attendance. Please pray!  
 
Jail Ministry:  Pray that we would be able to expand our Jail Ministry and that we would be able to go into the jail 
every Wednesday with 12 volunteers!     
 
National Conference in November:  We average close to 500 in attendance with 30 pastors present.  Our goal is 
to have 50 pastors present this coming November!   

 
Other Prayer Requests:  Pray that we would live by faith, prayer, and humility—desiring revival for our lives and others!  Pray that we would 
be able to fix up our house better—install the floor in the back, install new windows, finish the two bathrooms, install a kitchen counter, install 
kitchen cupboards, and purchase a new lawnmower! Prayer that we would be able to purchase a new, dependable vehicle for our family and 
ministry!  
 
Let’s go forward by faith to reach Argentina for Christ! May God give you a great and exciting year 2019! Thank you for your love and support!
  
Here to serve,  

 
 
 

Brian R. George and Family 
 


